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"C"l‘52 MEMBER RETIRES
Dear Editor,

After two years in the RCMP (Reg. 
#17287) and 31 years in the New West­
minster Police Department, the "old" 
deputy is going to retire.

I would like to take this opportunity 
through your medium to thank all the 
members of your Force from Commis­
sioner Bob Simmonds down through 
the ranks, both past and present, who 
have assisted and lent support to me 
personally and to my department in 
general.

The esprit de corps which has ex­
isted over the years has left me with 
very fond memories. I would also like 
to say a special "hello" to all my old 
squad members, 84 Squad in Rockclif- 
fe in 1951, and "C" Squad in Regina 
'52.

Yours truly,
Deputy Chief Constable E. Cadenhead 
Director, Operations Bureau 
New Westminster Police Dept.

COLLECTOR
Dear Editor,

I have been a Quarterly subscriber 
for approximately 14 years and greatly 
enjoy receiving each issue. I would like 
to obtain copies prior to Vol. 35 #4 if 
any readers have any they wish to part 
with.

I am a member of the Ontario Provin­
cial Police and an avid collector of

PHYSICS AND LAW ENFORCEMENT
Dear Editor,

I am a police officer with the 
Smithfield Police Department and am 
presently pursuing a Masters Degree 
in Criminal Justice Administration at 
the University of Pittsburgh.

I am having difficulty obtaining re­
search material for my proposed mas­
ters thesis: The Use of Psychics in Law 
Enforcement and the Criminal Inves­
tigation Process, and would appreciate 
receiving information from any law en-

LAW ON A LEASH
Dear Editor,

Thanks so much for [publishing 
"The Law on a Leash in Canada" in this 
year's Winter and Spring issues] of the 
RCMP Quarterly. I think the Quarterly 
staff have done a superb job of pre­
sentation and layout of the article. The 
illustrations were very apt and add not­
ably to the feature.

I'd like to thank the Quarterly staff, as 
well as the contributing police agen­
cies, for helping to make the presenta­
tion a very good one.

Sincerely yours, 
Samuel G. Chapman 
Professor
Department of Political Science 
Law Enforcement Administration 
University of Oklahoma

member, also, those who gave their Canadian police shoulder patches and 
lives during WW II and were unable to badges. I would like to hearfrom any of 
join the surviving members in various your readers who would trade Indian 
reunions over the years. Native police badges from provinces
— , , other than Ontario.Respectfully,
A. K. Bond Yours truly,
Kamloops S/Div. Don Mackay
RCMP Veterans' Association 797 Tatra Drive

Oshawa, Ontario 
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